DYNAMICS OF THE SHARING 

PRESENTATION OF THE FIRST DRAFT

Each sister did their best to participate in the editing of the first draft. Each group chose a representative to report what they have seen and discussed together. The group sharing was pleasant and each group saw a common understanding of where God called them to move beyond based on the experiences of the past days. 

The representatives of the group presented their discussion always with an introduction thanking the drafting committee for the job well done and they showed their appreciation of what the committee had done.
There were only few revisions done and each group was faithful to the original words used during the past days experiences.

